THE THIRTY-THIRD SESSION OF THE SDI FBIH COUNCIL
WAS HELD
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The thirty-third session of the Spatial Data of the Federation of BiH Council (SDI FBiH Council) was held
in the premises of the Federal Administration for Geodetic and Property Affairs on December 20, 2022.
The members of the Council participated in the session in accordance with the Decision of the
Government of the Federation of BiH.In relation to the previous session of the Council, on December 15,
2022 at the 342" session, the Government of the Federation of Bosnia and Herzegovina appointed a new
member of the Council in behalf of the Federal Ministry of Justice.

At the session, the Council have discussed:



1. Determining the Agenda of the 33" session of the SDI FBiH Council;

2. Approval of the Minutes from the previous 30™ session of the SDI FBiH Council;

3. Information on the appointment of a new member of the FBiH SDI Council in behalf of the
Federal Ministry of Justice;

4. Overview of the activities carried out according to the Work Plan for the establishment,
maintenance and development of SDI FBiH for the Year 2022;

5. Adoption of the Report on the establishment, maintenance and development of SDI FBiH for Year
2022;

6. Other;

The SDI FBiH Council regularly monitored the implementation of planned activities, carried out a
comprehensive assessment of the implementation on an annual basis and proposed possible changes and
additions to the annual work plan. The Federal Administration for Geodetic and Real Property Legal
Affairs, as the Coordinating Body of the SDI FBiH, prepared and submitted the Work Report for the Year
2022 to the members of the Council for consideration. At the 33™ session, the proposed Report was
adopted for submission to the Government of the Federation of BiH for acceptance.
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